Project Status Report
Week of 1/172006 – 1/24/2006

Last week was monumental in moving the project forward.  We met with Jack to review the risk management plan, requirements document, as well as the schedule.  Based on his feedback we were able to make necessary changes, especially those made to the schedule.  The schedule was the item that required the most changes, and the team realized, due to Jacks comments, that we are adopting more of a waterfall model, and should change our thought process accordingly.   

One of the risks that was at the front of everyone’s minds was the fact that the Nokia Emulator was not able to connect to the Internet.  Because of this, we spent our class time on Thursday getting the emulator to work with the Internet correctly.  This was a major feat for the team!  
This week at the meeting with jack we are going to be going over use cases, and revisiting the schedule.  This week we will be going over the documents to reflect the changes to our process model, and making sure all the documents are in order.  It is also necessary to get some proof of concept in order for the emulator, as well as getting some design and test plans made up.  
